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New Delhi, India -- UPF and the International Association of Parliamentarians for Peace (IAPP) of India 

hosted a "Peace Talks" webinar on August 1, 2020, on the theme, "COVID-19 and Beyond: Challenges 

and Opportunities in a Changing World." More than 390 people participated in the online event: 93 

through Zoom and over 300 through Facebook Live. 

 

Featured as speakers were seven current parliamentarians from India; Hon. Ek Nath Dhakal, chair of 

UPF- and IAPP-Asia Pacific; and Amb. K.V. Rajan, a retired diplomat and former member of the Indian 

Foreign Service and chairman of UPF-India. 

 

 
 

The parliamentarians were Hon. Bhubaneswar Kalita, who is also the chairman of IAPP-South Asia; Hon. 

Tiruchi Siva; Hon. Dr. L. Hanumanthaiah; Hon. K. Somaprasad; Hon. Dr. Banda Prakash; Hon. K. 

Ravindra Kumar; and Hon. N. Gokulakrishnan. 

 

Veteran journalist and Ambassador for Peace Mr. Devsagar Singh, together with Mr. Neeraj Bajpai, wrote 

a detailed report of the webinar for their digital news platform, NewsAbode.com, which can be accessed 

by clicking here. 

 

Mr. Krishna Adhikari, secretary general of UPF-India, served as the moderator. 

 


